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November 14, 1989
.

- United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk<

i Washington, DC 20S55

SUBJECT: Reply'to a Notice of Violation

Gentlemen,

As to the violation' dated June 12, 1989, wo admit to all
violations A, B,'C and D. Reason for these violations
were due to poor communication between the Station Manager
at Bradford Pennsylvas,ia and the Management of Young Wire-
line Service, Inc. We assumed that the Bradford station
was in full compliance with the NRC requirements. We the
management know that thoro is no excuse for most of'these
violations. Steps are being taken at present to get
Bradford station in full compliance by November 15, 1989.

L Again, we the management of Young Wirelino Service, Inc.
know there is no excuse for what has happeued.

! Hespectfully Yours,

h^ th

Fred Youn
President /HSO'
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ccw/oncl.
Regional Administrator Hegion III
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